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Public hearing to consider the report of the Administrative Law Judge concerning the Auto Repair Garage
license held by Superior Auto Repair d/b/a Superior Auto Repair located at 1324 Arcade Street in Saint Paul.

See the attached Report and Recommendation of the Administrative Law Judge submitted November 6, 2015.

A settlement was reached prior to the administrative hearing.  Licensee stipulated to the facts of the Notice of
Violation and Notice of Intent to Suspend License and agreed pay a $1,000.00 matrix penalty and serve a five
(5) day license suspension.
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